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First name: Tom

Last name: Troxel

Organization: Intermountain Forest Association

Title:

Comments: FW: IFA letter re SRLA in Need for Change in FPR

Comment from IFA - not sure if duplicate.

From: Read, Cande -FS

Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 7:54 AM

To: Staley, Samantha J -FS <samanthajstaley@fs.fed.us>; Speas, Clay -FS <cspeas@fs.fed.us>; Armentrout,
Scott -FS <sarmentrout@fs.fed.us>

Subject: IFA letter re SRLA in Need for Change in FPR

Hard copy to Sam for record.

Cande Read

Executive Assistant

Forest Service

Grand Mesa, Uncompahgre and Gunnison National Forests
p: 970-874-6609

c: 970-615-0241

f: 970-874-6686

cread@fs.fed.us

2250 South Main Street

Delta, CO 81416

www.fs.fed.us

<http:/lusda.gov/> <https://twitter.com/forestservice> <https://www.facebook.com/pages/US-Forest-
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